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             GATE CODE
for NFHOA members only…
Gate codes were mailed in April. 
They are not available here for 
security reasons. Homeowners can 
access newsletter with code at 
TownSq (https://app.townsq.io) or 
call Associa at 970.407.9990.

Changes on the Board, in Associa and Staying
Connected with all of us:
NFHOA News for 2023
     By Nelson Farm Board of Directors
This news is likely the only hard copy of general 
correspondence that you will receive from the Board 
this year. All other updates and announcements will be 
emailed and posted to our website at 
nelsonfarmhoa.com (instructions for signing up are 
provided on the next page of this newsletter). In 
addition, these communications will also be emailed 
and posted to TownSq, Associa Colorado’s website 
(instructions were included with your invoice mailing, 
and if needed, contact Associa for assistance in signing
up with a user number and password to this HOA 
members only website). If you are not signed up for 
email and news from this site then you will miss timely
information that we need to communicate to you. This 
includes alerts about the pool, tennis courts, safety 
issues, your home ownership, and living in Nelson 
Farm. Both of the websites contain useful homeowner 
information, FAQ’s, our covenants, instructions for 
contacting the Board or Associa, forms you use to 
submit for an Architectural Review, notices of 
activities within The Nelson Farm, and a calendar of 
pool hours and events. Minutes of the Annual and 
Board meetings, financial reports, and other ongoing 
events within the NFHOA are regularly posted to 
TownSq (an HOA members only site).

   Annual Dues Payments are Past Due
As of May 1, 2023 dues are past due and you can 
expect to start to incur late fees. The annual dues 
assessments are $455. You received an invoice in 
March for this. If you have any questions, problems 
with payments or late fees, then contact Deven Killiri, 
our associate manager, at 970-204-7784. Her email is 
provided elsewhere in this newsletter. 

   Continued on next page, both columns.

   Pool & Tennis Security
If you see something that is not right, suspicious, or 
broken (e.g., part of the pool fence or sprinkler) please 
let someone know or contact the Board and our 
managers. Every homeowner is responsible for helping 
maintain security and access to the pool and to the 
tennis courts. Please keep these gates closed and locked
after you enter. The gate code and access is for 
members only. If you share this code and give access to 
others, you are putting yourself and the association at 
risk. You are subject to a loss of family privileges. 
Everyone is required to sign in at the front table of the 
pool and be verified as to their residency in NFHOA. 
We ask that you regularly comply with this sign in, and 
please be courteous to those checking your NFHOA 
membership. This is done for protection of The Nelson 
Farm HOA and to help control our annual fees. Guests 
of yours at the pool and tennis courts require that a 
homeowner family member be present. A full list of 
pool rules is available on the website.

  Rental Properties and Trust Ownership
For homes that fall under these categories, please 
provide Associa Colorado with the full names of those 
that you are giving the right to use the amenities. 
Otherwise their names will not be on the NFHOA list 
and not allowed admittance to the pool. If you give a 
renter access, then you are forgoing your right to use 
the facilities.
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